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Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
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Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

18th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

London Marathon 
 
I'm writing to share some exciting news and to ask for your support.  This year, I've decided to challenge myself by 
participating in the London Marathon, one of the most iconic races in the world, which is taking place on Sunday 
21st April 2024. 
 
Running the London Marathon is not only a personal goal for me but also an opportunity to raise funds for a charity 
and a much needed cause.  That is why I am reaching out to you today. 
 
I would be incredibly grateful if you could consider making a donation to support my marathon run.  Your 
contribution, no matter how big or small, will go directly towards Action Medical Research, a British medical 
research charity that works to fund research to prevent and treat disease and disability in babies and children. 
 
If you're able to donate, please visit https://2024tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/maxwell-thorne 
I am not able to take cash donations in person, so donating via the link above is the only possible method. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this.  Every donation counts and your generosity will make a real difference. 
 
If you wish to ask me any other questions – or provide any last minute pieces of advice – please speak to me at the 
door before school. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
Max Thorne 
Class Teacher 
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